
University of Washington, Tacoma 
Curriculum Committee 

Minutes 
Wednesday, August 6, 2008, Noon 

 
Present:. Jose Rios, Tom Diehm. Guests: Patrick Pow. 
 
1. Approval of Minutes 
 
Minutes from the May 28, 2008 meeting were approved.  
 
2. Course Applications 
 
TCES 101: Approved pending the following: the objectives on the syllabus do not match 
those on the course application form and need to be corrected (cut and paste of all 
objectives/outcomes from syllabus to form would be appropriate). Return to Jose when 
corrected. 
 
TCES 102: Approved pending the following: the objectives on the syllabus do not match 
those on the course application form and need to be corrected (cut and paste of all 
objectives/outcomes from syllabus to form would be appropriate). Also, evaluation 
systems on syllabus and on form do not match; please align them. Return to Jose when 
corrected. 
 
TCES 103: Approved pending the following: the objectives on the syllabus do not match 
those on the course application form and need to be corrected (cut and paste of all 
objectives/outcomes from syllabus to form would be appropriate). Also, evaluation 
systems on syllabus and on form do not match; please align them. Return to Jose when 
corrected. 
 
TCES 430: Approved pending the following: the objectives on the syllabus do not match 
those on the course application form and need to be corrected (cut and paste of all 
objectives/outcomes from syllabus to form would be appropriate). Return to Jose when 
corrected. 
 
TCES 455: Approved pending the following: the objectives on the syllabus do not match 
those on the course application form and need to be corrected (cut and paste of all 
objectives/outcomes from syllabus to form would be appropriate). Return to Jose when 
corrected. 
 
TCES 481: Approved pending the following: the objectives on the syllabus do not match 
those on the course application form and need to be corrected (cut and paste of all 
objectives/outcomes from syllabus to form would be appropriate). Return to Jose when 
corrected. 
 



TCES 482: Approved pending the following: the objectives on the syllabus do not match 
those on the course application form and need to be corrected (cut and paste of all 
objectives/outcomes from syllabus to form would be appropriate). Return to Jose when 
corrected. 
 
TCES 490: Approved as is. 
 
TCES 497: Approved as is. 
 
TCES 498: Approved with the following change made directly by Jose: “prerequisite” 
dropped. Language changed to, “Permission of Faculty Supervisor and Program Advisor 
required.” 
 
TCES 499: Approved with the following change made directly by Jose: “prerequisite” 
dropped. Language changed to, “Permission of Faculty Supervisor and Program Advisor 
required.” 
 
TCES 590: Approved with the following change:  move course prefix and number to 
appropriate boxes. Return to Jose when corrected. 
 
TPOLS 410: Approved with the following change made directly by Jose: change 
Abbreviated Title to: Labor & Human Rts. Previous version exceeded limit of 19 
characters & spaces. 
 
TCXG 230: Approved as is. 
 
TCRIM 200: Approved as is. 
 
TCRIM 430: Approved as is. 
 
TSOCWF 320: Approved as is. 
 
TSOCWF 597: Approved as is. 
 
TCRIM 352: Approved as is. 
 
3. New Curriculum Code - TCRIM 
 
Jose signed off on the request for a new curriculum code. 
 
4. TSOCW 271 – Cloning Memo 
 
Jose signed off on the request to clone this course from Seattle. 
 
5. Other Business 
 



Jose will be talking with James Wood about working out the glitches in the online 
submission system, but overall it seems to be workable. 
 
Our next meeting will be in late October, exact date to be determined. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 12:40 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Tom Diehm, PhD, MSW 
Committee Member 


